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Message from Mrs Duffy 

This is the first edition of our new look school 
newsletter.  We aim to produce a newsletter every 2 
weeks to keep you updated with all things WJS! 
Last week, we celebrated World Book Day, children and 
staff had a wonderful day immersing themselves in 
their favourite books. 
This week, children took part in Eco Week activities.  
They have learnt about sustainability and had an 
opportunity to ‘make a difference’ around the school.  

 
Message from Mrs Hall 
Parent Support Advisor 

 
Family Support Worker 

07540 725395 

ñI am the Family Support Worker for Westbury 
Junior School. I am here to help support you as 
parents and carers of children by offering free, 
non-judgemental, confidential advice and 
information. 
  
This could be by supporting you in the home 
with behaviour issues, routines, financial 
concerns, forms and paperwork, supporting you 
with school issues like attendance, punctuality, 
attending meetings, etc. or signposting you to 
access appropriate services. 
  
I am also a trained ELSA practitioner and can 
support your child in schoolò. 

 

 

 

 
        Safer Internet Day 2023 at WJS   
 
This year for Safer Internet Day at WJS, we spent time 
in all classes exploring how to keep us safe online. 
We shared a video with all the children in assembly 
about communication and the Parent/ Carer version is 
below: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rl_gZTQ9F7w 

 

PTA 
The WJ School Association is a fairly new addition to the school. Made up of staff and parents, we are committed to 
fundraising for projects, trips and activities for the school in as fun and child-focused a way as possible. We have 
already had successful events in the form of discos, the Christmas Fete and our recent Make the Rules day which, 
thanks to the support of the WJS community, have raised an amazing amount of funding. This has gone towards 
supporting enrichment and educational experiences for the children including upcoming trips, a brand new Buddy 
Bench to replace some of our broken outdoor seating and inviting exciting visitors into the school (watch this space!). 
 
We meet on a monthly basis and would welcome any parents or carers who would like to join us. Our biggest upcoming 
event is the Summer Fete which will be jam-packed with fun things for the children ς ǿŜΩǊŜ ǾŜǊȅ ŜȄŎƛǘŜŘΗ ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ŀƭǎƻ 
putting together a Happy To Help list for any members of the WJS commǳƴƛǘȅ ǿƘƻ ǿƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ƳƛƴŘ ƎƛǾƛƴƎ ŀ ŦŜǿ ƘƻǳǊǎ 
ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǘƛƳŜ ŀǘ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ǎǳŎƘ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ CŜǘŜ ōǳǘ ǿƘƻ ƳŀȅōŜ ŎŀƴΩǘ ŎƻƳƳƛǘ ǘƻ ŀ ƳƻƴǘƘƭȅ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ Řƻ ǇƻǇ aƛǎǎ ¢ŀȅƭƻǊ 
ŀ ƳŜǎǎŀƎŜ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ ƻǳǘ ƛƴ ŀƴȅ ǿŀȅΣ ǿŜΩŘ ƭƻǾŜ ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ȅƻǳΦ 

Email: lauren.taylor@westbury-jun.wilts.sch.uk 

mailto:admin@westbury-jun.wilts.sch.uk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rl_gZTQ9F7w


             
Mental Health and Well-Being (MHWB) 

 
Good mental health and wellbeing is an essential 

part of healthy development in children. It allows them to 
learn effectively, cope with daily challenges, and develop 
into resilient, confident young people. There are a number 
of things that schools can do to support the mental health 
and wellbeing of their community and over the last two 
terms Westbury Juniors has worked very closely with the 
Mental Health Support Team to complete a full audit of 
mental health and well-being across our school. The audit 
included the views of the whole school community and 
surveys were completed by children, parents, staff and 
governors. Thank you all, for your valued contributions. The 
audit is now complete and areas for development identified 
to grow this important aspect for our community. Regular 
MHWB updates will be an on-going feature of this 
newsletter. In the meantime, please find below a link aimed 
at adults, but adaptable for children, that may allow you a 
little space in your day to look after yourselves during the 
month of March. 
https://actionforhappiness.org/sites/default/files/Mar%202
023.pdf  
Mental Health and Well-being Lead: Mrs Yvonne Small  

 

Focus on Year 3 
 

In year 3, we have been designing and making 
night lights in D&T. We started by looking at a 

range of different night lights, we then came up 
with lots of initial plans and turned these into a 

final design. Look at the wonderful range of 
designs from ice cream cones to a 'caticorn' ( a 

cat crossed with a unicorn!) 
We fitted each with a light box at the base to 

see how beautiful they are when lit up! 
Fantastic work year 3. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      Celebrations 
 
                       In Friday’s assemblies we have celebrated: 
 

Year 3 Nevaeh, Kendrix, Freddie M, Oscar M & Lisa 
Year 4 Casey-May, Ava, Bella M, Alex, George & 

Holly J 
Year 5 Beau-Lyric, Gracie, Jack & Katie 

 
Year 6 Lilla, Faith, Casey & Tilly-Mae 

 
CNRB Duncan & Mila 

 
The following children have had hot chocolate with Mrs 
Duffy: 
Year 6: Kyra & Ava Gi, Year 5 - Roberta & Ayaan  

Year 4 – Josh & Poppy C, Year 3 – Sophie & Nadeane 

CNRB - Duncan & Safia 

Upcoming dates Tuesday 14th March – closing date for MDSA post (contact the office if you are interested). 

Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March – NEU strike days (see Mrs Duffy’s letter for 
affected classes) 
Friday 17th March – non-uniform day for Comic Relief (£1 suggested donation) 

Thursday 23rd March – Year 3 trip to Devizes Museum  

Friday 24th March – Maths Fun Day 

Friday 31st March – Easter Chocolate Bingo!  More information to follow. 
                                 - End of Term 

https://actionforhappiness.org/sites/default/files/Mar%202023.pdf
https://actionforhappiness.org/sites/default/files/Mar%202023.pdf


 

 



 


